
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

All Staff and Students, please stand while we say the Pledge of Allegiance  
 

 Seniors:  Graduation practice will be next Tuesday, May 14th at 9am.  Practice will take 
approximately 2 hours depending on how well you pay attention. 
 There are still several seniors who owe fees.  Stop and check with Miss Julie to see 

if you have fees.  You will not receive your cap and gown until fees have been paid. 
 

 For any girl that is interested in playing volleyball next year, please plan on attending a 
short, informational meeting today during lunch.  Please bring your lunch and meet in the 
Maker's space.  If you are interested in playing but are unable to attend the meeting, 
please reach out to Coach Nighswonger or Coach Mekelburg (in the GroupMe, by text, or 
in person) ASAP and we will get you the information. 
 

 NHS will have its last meeting of the year today during lunch. Lunch will be 
provided.  Please bring $6 to help pay for lunch. 
 

 Deadline to sign up for mock trial next year is Friday, May 24th.  See Officer Hass for more 
information. 
 

 Student Council is still accepting applications for new members! This is a great way to 
get involved with what is happening at YHS! Pick up and return your application to Miss 
Brown by May 15th! 
 

 The Sources strength this month is Mentors: A mentor helps us draw on our own 
Strengths to be the best version of ourselves.  
On Friday, Sources is hosting a "Bring a snack, treat or drink" to a teacher or staff 
member to help them have a sweet ending to their week! 

 

 Girls Golf at Akron girls left at 8:30 
 
 

Lunch Menu 
Chicken Fried Steak, Mashed Potatoes, Fruit 


